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MT BAW BAW STAKEHOLDER CONSULTATIVE COMMITTEE (SCC) 

MEETING #4 – 18 AUGUST 2025 

The following topics were discussed at the April meeting of the Mt Baw Baw Stakeholder Consultative 

Committee. 

Mt Baw Baw specific discussion points 

Winter Visitation & Operations 
 
2025 visitation numbers have shown similar trends to the 2024 winter season with school groups 

playing a crucial role to maintaining mid-week visitation.  

 

Positive feedback has been received regarding lift operations and popular new resort offerings 

adding value and income to the resort during low snow periods.  

Snow Making Improvements  

Improvements to snow making infrastructure and snow gun operations has proven successful with 

better snow coverage and positive customer feedback. 

Shuttle Bus Trials 
 
To manage the limited number of resort parking, shuttle bus trails have proven effective, with more 
focus required on better traffic management in future.  
 
Capacity levels continue to pose a challenge with more education required regarding pre-booking 
and checking resort capacity levels prior to visiting the resort.  
 
Summer Events 
 
Planning for summer events for 2025-2026 have commenced with larger events such as the Victorian 
Downhill Series and Car Rally secured.  
 
Early negotiations are underway to stage a music festival at Mt Baw Baw for late December/January 
focusing on ensuring events remain profitable, financially viable and minimal risk to the resort.  

 
Energy Performance & Feasibility Assessment Report  
ARV presented a summary of the Energy Performance & Feasibility Assessment outlining the purpose 
and recommendations to reduce energy costs and emissions to meeting the Victorian Government 
Net Zero target in 2045. 
 
The next meeting of the Mt Baw Baw Stakeholder Consultative Committee will be 16 October 2025. 
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